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Allison, Rick

From: Terry Hoffman [tlhoffman@q.com]
Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2011 3:53 PM
To: Allison, Rick
Subject: Fritzler #1-17 Multi Well Pad - HRM Resources
Attachments: Terry L  Hoffman.vcf

Rick I just wanted to let you know that I spoke with Clay Doke with Peterson Energy who is also the permit agent for 

HRM and he said that they looked and there is no water well in the area of the existing Fritzler #1-17 well pad.  Please let 

me know if you will be able to move forward with passing the Form 2A for this well pad? 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

 
 


